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Special Meeting March 21-1927

4 Speclal meeting of the City Council was held on Monday, Match 21, 1927
On roll call there were present: Mayor Bair, Attorney Walt, Chief of Police
Ient, Recorder H, B, Evans, and Councilmen Garret, Graham, Patch, Shewey and
White. Absent Bowlsby, Dedman and Zimmerman,

The Mayor announce that the meeting was called for the purpose of can-
vassing the votes of the recent City Election.

Thereupon the Recorder read the following results:

To the Hon. Mayor and City Council of Canby.

Gentlemen:
4t a Special City FElection held in Canby, in the County of

Clackamas, State of Oregon, on the 19th day of March, 1927, on the following
guestion:

" Shall Canby raise by taxation, the sum of Three thousand three
nundred dollars to purchase three and one half acreés of land adjoining the
property of Union High School District Ho. 1, Clackamas County, Oregon, and
deed same to said Union High School District for school purposes."

the result was as follows:

300 Yeas 126
301 Nays 53
’ wespectfully submitted,

signed
Blanche kccles Anna B. Lent
Ida B. Knight Harriet B. Bowlsby
Portia J. Shewey

Judges Clerks

“hereupon it was moved, seconded and carried, that the returns be rat-

ified as read. Yeas 5-Nays O.
“ihereupon the Mayor announced the returns duly ratified.
On motion, seconded and carried the Council then adjourned.

- - To o o am v - -

City Recorder

Mayor.,

Regular Yeeting- April 4-1927

The regular meeting of the City Council was held on londay, April
4, 1927 at 8 o'clock P.M,

on roll call there were present: llayor Bair, City Attorney Walt,
Chief of Police ILent, Recorder H. B. Lvans and Councilmen Bowlsby, Graham,
Patch, Shwewy, White, and 7immerman. Councilman Garret reported later and
Councilman Dedman absent.

The minutes of the regular meeting of March 7 and those of the special
meeting of March 21 were read and approved.

Communications.

A letter from the Public Service Commission vas read in which it
was stated that the complaint of the City of Canby vs. the Molalla Electric
Co. had been received and placed on file.

4 communication from the Portland Electric Power Company was then
read, in which they expressed the wish to open negotiations for the purchase
of the City Lighting Plant, as well as the water system.

On motion of Shewey seconded by Patch and carried, the Recorder was
instructed to answer the letter and ask that the Company send representatives
to meet with the Council at an early date, Monday, April 18th preferred,.



